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Financial Support for Graduating 
Students

Financial support is available from the federal government for 
students who have recently graduated from secondary school, but 
are unable to find summer work because of Covid-19.  Please click 
this link to see if your child is eligible.

Second Literacy Test Update

Grade 10 students will begin the final phase of OSSLT preparation 
on March 4th and 5th with an information assembly and Q&A 
session with students who completed the test last year.  This will be 
followed by a half day literacy focused event on March 11th.  Each 
session will focus on areas that students have found challenging on 
previous tests.   

Students have access to the KCSS Literacy Learning Moodle that 
offers multiple sample questions and tips for the test. Our literacy 
initiatives introduce many aspects of the test, but students are 
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Vaping Article

- https://www.cbc.ca/news/health/teen-vaping-canada-rise-regulatio
ns-1.5555982

Online Summer Dual Credit
Dual credit is being offered this summer in an online format.  Dual 
credit lets high school students attend a College course and 
receive both high school and college credit for it.  For a list of 
available courses please click this link.  If your child is interested in 
this opportunity have them speak to their guidance counsellor.    

COVID-19 Community Resources for Behaviour, Mental Health and 
Financial Supports

Mobyss Update

Please take a moment to view this video update from the team at 
the Mobyss bus.  As we have written about before in this 
newsletter, the Mobyss bus is an important support for our King 
City SS community.  During the school closure, they continue to 
offer support to our students.
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We miss you all!!!!

Let’s remember when we were all together.  Be well.
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Bus cancellations will be announced on 
CITY TV, CTV Barrie, CTV Toronto, 
CP24, and Global News television 
stations.  Also, should buses be cancelled 
this information can be found on the 
KCSS website, at 
http://www.schoolbuscity.com, by calling 
1-877-330-3001, or by following 
@YRDSB on Twitter.  Examinations will 
be postponed for the day if the school 
buses have been cancelled by the Board 
due to inclement weather. That day's 
exams will be written on the morning of 
Thursday, January 30.

Free Internet Safety Webinar
The Ontario Principals’ Council is offering two webinars about online safety.  Online Safety for Grades 3 - 6: 
Guidelines for Parents/Guardians will take place on June 2 at 2:00 pm and June 4 at 7:00 pm. Guest 
speaker, Paul Davis, will assist parents/guardians to: understand the rules for online safety; define 
responsible use of technology; and learn about digital trails, cyberbullying, picture taking and sharing. 

Navigating Cyberbullying and Cyberviolence for Parents/Guardians of Grades 7-12 Students will take place 
on June 9 at 2:00 and June 11 at 7:00 pm. Guest speakers from the field of cyber safety will advise 
parents/guardians on: navigating the risks of cyberbullying, sexual exploitation, and cyberviolence; building 
healthy online relationships and safe spaces for students; and using the internet for positive purposes.

 You can register for these webinars by clicking this link.
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